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Dear Sirs
 
Re: A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening Scheme
 
We are instructed by the Crown Estate Commissioners in relation to the application for an Order
Granting Development Consent for the A12 Chelmsford to 120 Widening Scheme.
 
We are currently in the process of negotiating terms of an agreement which, once completed, would
enable section 135 consent to be issued by the Crown Estate Commissioners. We can confirm that
the agreement is at an advanced stage at the time of writing, and discussions are ongoing. We would
be grateful if this note could be forwarded to the Panel of Examining Inspectors for their consideration
and information.
 
Regards,
 
 

Matthew Tucker ​​​​   
Senior Associate   
Burges Salmon LLP   
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M:     
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